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ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

 
The purpose of this addendum is to provide clarity regarding the intent of this RFP 
and to provide Proponents with a current list of inventory. 
 
 

• Attached to this Addendum is Appendix K which offers a current inventory 
summary provided by the Receiver as of August 12, 2025.  However, it must 
be understood that the store is still operating and inventory and its value will 
fluctuate. 
 
 

• Several inquiries have been received regarding the historic financial 
performance of the current duty-free operation. The Authority instructs all 
Proponents that the Request for Proposals is a process to secure a new lease 
for a duty-free business operator, not the purchase of the existing business.  

 
Financial performance can be influenced by several factors that are specific to 
each Proponent, including but not limited to: store offerings, vendor 
agreements, advertisement campaigns, capital investments, etc. As such, 
Proponents must not rely on past performance of the existing operations and 
instead rely upon their team to formulate a successful business plan. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appendix K 
Inventory Summary 

 
 



 

 


